
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 16 August 2007 

3. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 Bexley Wetlands - Stopbank Removal 
 
 A letter was received from the Bexley Residents’ Association asking for the removal of the stopbank to 

be reinvestigated further before work commences on the removal 
. 
 The Board decided: 
 
 (a) That the item of correspondence be received. 
 
 (b) That a letter be sent to the Bexley Residents’ Association reconfirming the earlier decisions 

made by the Council and outlining the process.   
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


